GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement August 13, 1973

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. Terry Boaz, Robert Gibson, Gary Jacobi, Charles Birkla, and 4 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of July 31, 1973 shows a checking fund total of \$13,908.44 (General Fund \$1,456.94; Street fund \$4,876.29; Local road \$4,050.00; CCIF \$3525.21.) Revenue Sharing Check is \$663.03.

The State Board of Health offered a couple of changes in the placement of fluoride equipment. They will inspect our equipment before any fluoride is added.

Janet Worrall complained of parking in the alley that blocked traffic. Terry Boaz and Robert Gibson are going to inspect the areas. Ralph Dodge and Robert Evans complained of rocks being washed from the street into their yeards. This will also be inspected.

Robert Gibson reported that we are 108th on the priority list for sanitary sewers. He reported there may be enough federal money to help finance 80 projects this year. Midwest Engineers was given permission to fill out additional new papers that are required now.

Minnie Meredith wants the ditch on her lot to be cleaned out so that water may flow freely downstream.

Charles Birkla, trustse of Greenville Christian Church, presented the town a deed for property adjacent to the east side of 1st Street. We now a 40 foot right of way.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary. Jocobi Clerk-Treasurer

Terry Boaz

Fresident